CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 93-66
From: Deputy Administrator
Date: July 21, 1993

Subject:  Mountain Village Paving L.1.D.

Council approved a formal survey of the proposed Mountain Village Paving
L.1.D. with the cost shared with the City on a 50-50 basis. The rationale was
that about one half of the benefitted property is public property.

Following that approval, Council established a policy to contribute 2/3 of the
costs for paving L.I.D.'s in residential areas. The property owners in the
proposed Mountain Village L.I1.D. have requested that the City contribute 2/3
of the cost of their construction project (estimated to be $113,000).
Administration recommends approval.
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Robert E. Harris
Deputy Administrator
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